Safeguarding Bulletin

October 2025

This Month's Focus – NSPCC Keeping Your Child Safe in Sport-Play Your Part



This year's NSPCC Keeping Your Child Safe in Sport Campaign runs 6-12 October 2025, and we're asking sports parents to play their part and talk to their children about how they can bring out their best through positive actions and support.

We want all our bowls clubs to help us get this message out to parents through their own communication channels.

Please share this link with your parents so that they can watch the video, download the questions and start conversations with their child.

https://thecpsu.org.uk/parents/keeping-your-child-safe-in-sport-2025

Parents and carers play a pivotal role in encouraging and supporting their child's participation, success and fun when playing sport.

Therefore, it's essential that our clubs communicate regularly with parents so that everyone works towards the same goals.

Below we set out 10 ways to engage parents and carers with your club.

10 ways posters

This toolkit gives on overview of how to bring to life this year's campaign, Keeping Your Child Safe in Sport-Play Your Part.

Partner Activation Toolkit

#SafeInSport

Calling all Safeguarding Officers!

Do you need some advice and guidance on how to increase awareness in your club?

If you would like to know more about the resources on offer, to support safeguarding in clubs, the BDA website has lots to offer.

You can find policies, guidance and templates by following this link:

Resources - Bowls Development Alliance

If you have any questions, you can contact you NGB Lead or the BDA here:

<u>Useful contacts & links - Bowls</u> <u>Development Alliance</u>

The Child Protection in Sport Unit also have lots of great resources webinars and podcasts https://thecpsu.org.uk/

Awareness Davs



October – Keeping Your Child Safe in Sport Campaign 6th-12th

November Safeguarding Adults Week 17th-21st

https://www.anncrafttrust.org/events/safeguarding-adults-week/











